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Dear Senators, 

 

   I STRONLY OPPOSE SB 611, giving food stamps to non-US citizens.  While I 

appreciate the plight of immigrants, Oregon is facing budget shortfalls on MANY 

levels and with Federal funding in flux, this is a perposterous program.   Let  private 

organizations provide this support, but NOT on the backs of tax payers!!!  This bill will 

attract so many immigrants to Oregon, we will not have the resources to not only 

provide them with food stamps, but housing once they arrive.  This bill will accerbate 

the homeless crisis we still cannot get a handle on. 

 

NO ON  SB 611!!! 


